
Tri-City Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the October 9,2018 regular meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1930 by club vice-president Bob Nazro, K1RMN, 
at the T4 American Red Cross office, Montville, CT.  

 

Members present:  Josh Burke, K0JEB, Tom Scott, WA2RYV, Mike Tucker, W1MCT, 
Bob Nazro, K1RMN, Tina Main, N1EAT. 

 

Secretary’s report: 

The minutes of the October 2018 meeting were read and approved, subject to 
correction of typos.                                          

 

Treasurer’s report:  

  Opening balance:   $8795.03 

Expenses/income: 3 dues and $50. from RASON for the XMAS party   

Ending balance     $8525.03  ??????????? 

The Treasurer’s report was approved as presented.  

 

Old Business: 

 

1.  Dues for the 2018-19 year are due.  All are requested to complete the 
membership application, available at the club website, as we are trying to recreate 
the membership database. Dues can be mailed to TCARC, PO Box 552, Groton, CT 
06340. 

2. The annual club auction is coming up October 27 at the Gales Ferry Fire Station.   
All club members will be needed on-site to make this event a success. Josh, K0JEB 
will operate the Refreshments window.  Raffle prizes have been obtained. 

3. Josh, K0JEB, is working with Tom, W3TMC, to update the club’s website style and 
content.  

4. TCARC is sponsoring this year’s area Christmas Party at the River Ridge Golf 
Course in Griswold. This is the same location that has been used in recent years. The 
date is December 15, 2018 and the cost will be $25. per person. 



5. The Technician class at the Groton Sr. Center is proceeding well with the final 
exam planned for October 31 or Nov 7. 

6. This year’s ARES SET (Oct6/7) had a generally weak response in Region 4.  

 

New Business: 

 

1. Upcoming events: 

ARRL CT Section Convention in Meriden  Oct 21 

Nearfest at Deerfield, NH      Oct 12/13 

TCARC Auction, Gales Ferry     Oct 27 

2.  For all members:  Think about new places/activities we can use the club’s new 
Honda Generator. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2006. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Scott, WA2RYV, Secretary 


